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The Geelong Region Cancerians’ supporters are so generously warm hearted, unlike our cold weather we are 

experiencing at the moment and continue to progressively support our aim to raise funds for the Australian 

Cancer Research Foundation. 

 

Thank you to those of you who have directed your friends and families to the locations where we have our GRC 

Collection Canisters displayed.  This ongoing prospect for a donation to be made (yes there are still lots of 

people who carry cash) is a quiet achiever in the scheme of our fundraising. 

 

The display of businesses shown in our last Awareness Bulletin has resulted in people seeking out the canisters 

at their locations. Please consider letting the business owners know as you put spare coins and notes into a 

canister that their assistance with the opportunity is greatly appreciated. 

 

Locations of the GRC Collection Canisters can be found on https://www.geelongregioncancerians.com.au/donations/   

 

 
 

Friday 18 August (Official Opening) 

Saturday 19 August and Sunday 20 August ( 1 0 a m - 4 p m )  

 

The newly formed Geelong Art Show Inc is presenting the art show this year at Sacred Heart College in 

Aphrasia Street Newtown in the Atrium and the McAuley Hall. Entry is via the Atrium in Aphrasia Street to 

view the impressive collection of diverse artworks. 

 

Commencing with the official opening on Friday night and continuing over Saturday and Sunday all the 

artworks displayed will be for sale. If you wish to purchase paintings, you will help raise funds for the GRC to 

pass on to the Australian Cancer Research Foundation (ACRF). 

 

The Friday night opening is a ticketed event with refreshments.  Doors open at 7:00pm with the 

official opening at 7:30pm.  Tickets may be purchased by clicking on Eventbrite 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/inaugural-geelong-art-show-inc-opening-night-tickets-657503509697 

 

If you would like to act as a volunteer for the art show to help with the running of the event, please contact 

Geelong Art Show Chair Deb Fribbins direct on 0400 524 451 or email hello@geelongartshow.com.au  and she 

will add you to the roster.  More information can be found at www.geelongartshow.com.au  

 

Please bring along your family and friends to this showcase of original art, over the fast-approaching weekend of 

19–20 August, and feel free to send out the message on your social links.   

 

Geelong Region Cancerians raising funds for research into all cancers 

 
W O R K I N G T O G E T H E R W E C A N H E L P B E A T  C A N C E R  
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